

ST. PETER-IMMANUEL LUTHERAN SCHOOL



September 4, 2020

"The Son of Man came not to be served but to serve, and to give his life as a ransom for many" (Matt. 20:28).

In this issue:

- ◆Calendar
- ♦ Note from Mr. Becker
- ◆ After School Care help needed
- ◆Picture Day TODAY!



Retakes to be scheduled for a later date.



<u>September</u>

- 4th Picture Day
- 4th-11th MAP Testing
- 7th Labor Day NO SCHOOL
- 15th Fish and Tenderloin Committee Meeting

October

• 9th End of 1st Quarter

After School Care:

SPI is seeking a caring individual to care for students who are not picked up at school dismissal. After Care begins at 2:30 pm (2:00 on Wednesdays) and concludes by 5:30 pm. Interested persons should request an application from Mindy David, School Secretary. (mrdavid@spilutheran.org)

Questions? Contact Mr. Becker, Principal.

(principal@spiluthernan.org).

REMINDER: SPI follows North Adams for school closings and delays.

When we have a 2 hour delay, child care opens at 9:00AM. Preschool will be 10:00 am-1:00 pm. If a delay happens on a Wednesday, we will dismiss at 2:30 pm instead of 2:00 pm.

Please make sure to check SPI's Facebook page, WOWO 1190, News Channel 15, WPTA 21 or Fox 55 for updates on school delays or closing.

Once again, we thank you for your cooperation as we have begun the year. Continue to monitor any of your children's symptoms before they come to school. Talk to your doctor about symptoms that may indicate a communicable disease.

We are beginning NWEA MAP testing. These formative assessment tests will help teachers to measure the academic growth of your children. This is especially important due to the pandemic's effect on learning last spring. Please ensure, as always, that your children get the proper rest, nutrition, and exercise to keep them healthy and alert.

God. Bless Mr. Becker

Reminder from the School Office:

Please make sure that you have a Parents Web account set up. If you need help getting started, please feel free to contact me at 260-623-6115 or mrdavid@spilutheran.org.

Thank you!



No Chess Club 1st quarter. If you have any questions please contact Miss Lehman (alehman@spilutheran.org)

Washington DC Trip Fundraising

Please bring your paper to the Paper Gator at SPI!

(Please, no corrugated cardboard)



Just a reminder that if your child forgets a mask at home or in the car, we have a supply from the State that can be shared with your child. Please remember to send your child with a clean mask every school day.



The next fish & tenderloin dinner committee meeting will be Tuesday, Sept. 15th at 7:00 pm at Mike & Bonnie Crosby's shop. Anyone interested is invited to attend.

Please continue to check our Facebook page for information and updates.



EDGE = Every Dollar Goes to Education

EDGE is SPI's own nick-name for its long established and trusted gift card fundraiser. Our EDGE Team acquires gift cards for any of hundreds of businesses from ShopWIthScrip. Our EDGE Team purchases the gift cards at a reduced price and you buy them from our EDGE Team, at face value. SPI gets to keep the difference. Gift cards are available for purchase at both Immanuel and St. Peter following services on Sundays and you can buy gift cards by using your computer or cell phone 24/7/365! SPI's enrollment code is 132EA2LD6L3. See the attachment with this week's Cougar Chat for more information!

If you have any questions please contact Bonnie Crosby @ 260-760-4748 or crosbyfarms@hotmail.com



http://www.stpeterimmanuellutheran.org
Like us on FACEBOOK @SPICougars



The parochial school of St. Peter and Immanuel Lutheran Churches proclaims the Gospel, serves its students, and reaches out to the community.